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Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. 

 

Publication of “K” LINE REPORT 2024 

 

Kawasaki Kisen Kaisha, Ltd. (“K” LINE) is pleased to announce the publication of “K” LINE 

REPORT 2024. 

In the “K” LINE REPORT, it provides information from both financial and non-financial 

perspectives with the goal of helping all stakeholders, including shareholders and investors, 

better understand the progress of the Group's capital policy, business strategy, and functional 

strategy as outlined in the medium-term management plan, as well as its efforts in sustainability, 

including its response to climate change.  

 

 

 “K” LINE REPORT is published exclusively in PDF format. To ensure readability on screens 

such as computers and tablets, the layout has been changed to A4 landscape format. Links, 

including those in the contents, have also been added to enhance usability and searchability. 

 

URL：https://www.kline.co.jp/en/ir/library/report.html  

HOME ＞ Investor Relations ＞ IR Library ＞“K” LINE REPORT 

 

https://www.kline.co.jp/en/ir/library/report.html
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For further information, please contact:  

General Manager,  

Corporate Sustainability, Environment Management, IR and Communication Group  


